
 
August 11, 2020 

 

I wish I were sending this email with good news. We just cannot seem to catch a break between 

the pandemic and the crazy weather. Hope you all fared well through the storm last week. I was 

personally without power for 3 days; CBI was just recently restored with power as well, so 

things have been crazy to say the least. 

 

We were really hoping that our state would be further along than we were a month ago with the 

restrictions and regulations in place for COVID. That just unfortunately is not the case. With 

schools being in questions and indoor gyms/sports still being at a complete stand still there is no 

way we can move forward with running camp this month. The step backwards to limit buildings 

capacity and to wear face masks, at all times, has really put a damper on our plans for camp. We 

have been working tirelessly with Emilie (director of CBI) over the last 2 months trying to come 

up with a way to make it work for all of us, meeting all the requirements. We unfortunately were 

unable to come up with anything reasonable that doesn't involve the kids wearing a mask for the 

full 3 hours that they participate in camp and that is just something we are unwilling to make the 

kids do at this time. 

 

Disappointed does not even begin to express how we feel. We have all our fall plans in place and 

ready to go, we must remain patient to see what will be allowed when the time presents itself. 

We are holding off releasing any fall details until we have 100% clearance to resume 

comfortable and safely. 

 

As mentioned in every email update, your athlete will have a credit towards a future program. 

This credit will not expire! We are terribly sorry for any inconvenience. We are hoping 

September brings us clarity and allows us to get back on the court.  

 

Talk to you soon 
 


